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Senior Spotlight
 WHS is extremely proud of our

graduating ESL seniors! All of our ESL
seniors have worked hard to improve
their English skills, contribute to the

WHS and PMSD community, and make
their families proud. We are so excited
to see all of our ESL seniors graduate

and enter the world as empowered and
enthusiastic life long learners.    

 -Ms. Meier 

 Hugo Castro is set to graduate on June 6! He will be
heading to college to pursue a career in law, with

interests in both business law and criminal law. In the
photo, he is seen with his EHS ESL teacher, Ms. Mascia,

whom he chose as his mentor during the Track and
Field Mentor Night. Hugo participated in the Track and
Field team, specifically in the javelin, and also played
on the football team. It has been a joy to have him in

class and to witness him mastering English while
celebrating his many academic achievements. I will

miss his sense of humor!  Wishing him all the best in his
future endeavors—congratulations, Hugo! 

- Ms. Mascia    

Congratulations to graduating senior, Adelina Borukhov! Adelina came to PMSD in the 5th
grade and has worked very hard throughout her years here. She enrolled in the cyber

program in the spring of her 9th grade year and has learned to excel in virtual learning!
Adelina continues to reach out to her teachers for help when needed and has grown in all

areas. While she may be unsure of what her future holds, we at PMSD Cyber are very proud
of her and know that she will do well in life!  -Ms. Murphy
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Pocono Mountain students and their families
gathered on Tuesday, April 29, to celebrate

Pocono Mountain’s cultural diversity. Guests
enjoyed a variety of foods and crafts from all
over the world, as well as traditional songs,

dances, and performances that have shaped
the lives of the PMSD community. 

4TH  QUARTER JUNE  2025Multicultural Night



The night was filled with the
sounds of laughter, music, and
celebration. Families gathered
around tables, sharing stories
and forging new friendships. It
was more than just a night to
showcase various cultures; it

was a reminder of the strength
found in diversity, the beauty of
understanding one another, and
the bonds that unite the Pocono

Mountain School District
community.
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The event was a successful
reminder of the beauty in

diversity and the
importance of coming

together to appreciate the
world we share. 


